

11 March 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Our school continues to work in partnership with WA Health as we respond to the pandemic.

To provide clarity and consistency of communication to our community in this very high caseload environment, from next week we will provide weekly updates to families via a COVID-19 page on the College website of cases reported to the school, along with reminders about COVID-safe practices and procedures. This will be a more effective means of keeping families informed, rather than multiple messages. More targeted communications will be sent to groups or families where close contact information is required. Please rest assured that we will communicate directly with those members of our community who are identified as a close contact to a confirmed COVID-19 positive case and work with them in support of learning continuity during the required isolation period.

In updating our community for this week, I can inform you that four positive cases have been reported to the College. These positive cases are now isolating as per WA Health requirements and close contact requirements have been administered and communicated to the relevant families.

If families are not contacted directly by the College when a confirmed case is reported to the school, then their children are not considered close contacts and should continue with their normal activities, adhering to mask wearing and good hygiene standards.

Once again, I offer my sincere gratitude to you for your outstanding support as we work together to ensure the best possible outcomes for our community.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me at the College if you have any queries. If you have health concerns, please contact WA Health on 1300 316 555 or at PHOpsClinical@health.wa.gov.au.

Kind regards

Andrew Watson Principal